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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
As you will no doubt have heard, schools have moved to remote learning, right across the 
country as the nation starts another lockdown. 
  
We will be open for face to face provision for children whose parents are keyworkers or for 
those students who are classed as vulnerable. These students will come into school and will 
access the same remote provision as they would do from home.  If you are a keyworker and  
require this support and have not yet submitted your form please email us at 
admin@wreake.bepschools.org  
  
Obviously, the last minute notice of this has been difficult to handle but we had 
endeavoured to ensure that our programme is fully operational. Many of the systems we 
are using are similar to those used during the last lockdown but we may well find a few 
glitches with them as the whole country restarts these programmes. 
 
One thing that will be noticeably different this time, is the increased amount of live lessons 
and video content as well as narrated presentations by staff. These are likely to throw up a 
few technical issues but please expect lessons to match your child’s usual timetable each 
day. Lessons start online at 9am, 11am and 1pm.  

Your support of us as a school community is absolutely critical and something we are 
extremely grateful for, please do get in touch if we can support in anyway but equally please 
bear with us whilst we work out a few of the details.  We will continue to keep you updated 
as information is confirmed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Tim Marston 
Headteacher 
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